NEWS RELEASE

SNYDER & COMPANY ANNOUNCES NEW WEBSITE

LANCASTER, Ohio — Snyder & Company Certified Public Accountants is proud to announce a
new website to better serve current and potential clients — www.snydercpas.com

“We have long maintained that our firm has a unique culture and approach to client service, yet
have not had a public venue to help people experience what sets us apart,” said Linda L.
Sheridan, managing partner. “Our clients know and understand the Snyder & Company
difference, and we’re excited that more people can get to know our staff, our unique pricing
structure and our approach to doing business through our new site.”

The new website includes an easy-to-navigate menu based on the visitor’s needs — individuals,
businesses, or fellow professionals. The site also includes general firm information such as
services and contact information. Additionally, the site provides insight about the firm’s
personality through a different approach to staff biographies and a “we like to have fun, too
page that provides a glimpse into the firm’s culture and approach to team building.
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Snyder & Company Certified Public Accountants has been serving the Central Ohio area with
customized, innovative financial consulting and accounting services for more than 45 years. The
firm, based in Lancaster, Ohio, provides complete tax preparation and planning, business
valuations and litigation support, QuickBooks® support and training and retirement and estate
planning for individuals and businesses. For more information about Snyder & Company, visit
www.snydercpas.com.
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MEDIA CONTACT: Angela Krile, angela@krilecommunications.com 740-974-3948




